Morgan, Tim

From: Chris Bekiaris [CBekiaris @ci.pittsburg.ca.us]
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2001 9:59 AM

To: ‘tmorgan @ esassoc.com'

Subject: Richmond-To-Pittsburg Pipeline

Just an initial comment on the Draft Mitigated Negative Declaration: On
page 1-4 it states at the end of the second paragraph that the pipe line
goes "into the City of Pittsburg". Actually the pipe line and the former
P.G. & E. plant are located in the County. The land in which the pipe is
located and the former P.G. & E power plant are on the northside of Willow
Pass Road. This whole area is in the County. The city limit line is Willow
Pass Road. The map on page 1-3 shows this.

Chris Bekiaris
Associate Planner
{925) 252-4920
FAX (925) 252-4814
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